
Welcome to Roosevelt School 
2020-2021

Dear Future Roosevelt Student, 

We look forward to welcoming you in September and 
hearing about all of your summer adventures.  Here at 
Roosevelt School, we have already been working hard to 
prepare for next year and are certain you will enjoy your 
time in our wonderful school.  Some necessary items for 
you to bring to school on the first day are:

● One (1) bookbag large enough to hold a chromebook 
computer. *More information on this will come home soon

● Three (3) pocket-folders for homework/notices, Spanish 
& Health

● Two (2) sets of headphones (MUST have a microphone)
● Two (2) boxes of pencils (no mechanical)
● Two (2) erasers 
● Two (2) packs of Expo markers 
● A sock or Expo marker eraser
● Pencil case (hard case preferred)
● Two (2) boxes of crayons 
● Two (2) glue sticks
● Two (2) pairs of scissors 
● Two (2) pencil sharpeners (with cover/lid) 

Please write your first and last name on
 each item with a Sharpie Marker

While this is a fluid situation with our hybrid learning, we 
have planned these supplies to both assist you in school 
and while learning at home.  Please keep one of each item 
at home for you to complete any assignments while on 
your virtual learning week. We plan to reassess our supply 
list in October to accommodate for any future changes in 
your learning.

We are so excited to see you in September!
-Your Roosevelt Teachers


